
Dear Family  
Om Shanti  
 
We are happy to inform you that your favourtite "Sewa Blog" www.bksewa.org is on 
Twitter from today. You can follow it at http://twitter.com/bksewa . Now our services 
can be shared with the millions of people using Twitter worldwide with Retweets & 
Mass Following. We hope all of you will come together and make us achieve this 
result. Thank You All Once Again For The Constant Suppport & Enthusiasm .    
 
--  
In Sweet Baba's Service  
B.K.Nikunj 
Brahmakumaris 
Media & Public Relations Services  
+919987410009 , +919323900108 
info@brahmakumaris.in 
 


